Toni Pierce

From: Wayne Pierce

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Sales; Mortgage Support

Cc: Kristen Snethen; Rebecca Moorehead
Subject: VA IRRL COE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning. We have not been requiring a COE on VA IRRLS, but it seems like the investors are really pushing this
even though the information they are needing is on the VA IRRL 1805. Moving forward please make sure you get a COE
on all VA Loans and have it uploaded to Image Flow. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. Please
let me know if anything else is needed.

Thanks,

Wayne Pierce

Operations Manager
NMLS #1487019
www.fsbtpo.com
815-676-0987 Direct Office
815-676-0990 Office
815-901-7148 Cell
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